
 
 

 
Bulletin Notes for February 2019 
 
In response to our Pastors Advisory Council, we have made our Bulletin Notes shorter and 
more succinct.  We hope that you can find space in your bulletin to include these notes about 
planned giving.  Please call Maureen Cully to discuss the notes if you have any questions at 
404-497-9440. 
 
February 3 
Receive Income and Help Our Parish:  If you are over 65, would like additional income, a tax 
deduction, and make a gift to the parish endowment fund, consider a Charitable Gift Annuity.  
Your rate of return is based on your age.  For an illustration, please contact Juliet Greco at the 
Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440 or visit www.cfnga.org. 
 
 
February 10 
“How shall I make a return to the Lord for all He has done for me?” - Psalm 116:12 
The simplest way to share your blessings is to include the parish endowment fund in your will.  If 
you are one of the 70% of Americans who do not have a will, please visit www.cfngalegacy.org 
or contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation to receive a free wills planning guide.  Please 
call 404-497-9440 or email jgreco@cfnga.org. 
 
 
February 17 
“For we brought nothing into the world, just as we shall not be able to take anything out 
of it.” – 1 Timothy 6:7 
When planning your will, please consider the parish and what it has meant to you.  You can 
make a lasting difference in the future of the parish by leaving a gift to the parish endowment 
fund in your will.  For additional information about wills and estate planning, please contact 
Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at 404-497-9440 or jgreco@cfnga.org or visit 
cfngalegacy.org. 
 
 
February 24 
Tax Benefits of Giving Gifts of Securities:  Giving appreciated stock that you have owned for 
at least one year is an easy way to support the parish.  It is simple to transfer securities, and 
there are tax benefits.  You can also make a gift of securities in your will to support the parish 
endowment fund.  To make a gift to your parish endowment fund by transferring securities, 
please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440.   
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